
 

 

EIA Screening Preliminary Examination 

In accordance with Section 40(2A) of the Waste Management Act 1996, as amended, the 

Agency has, as part of its consideration of the Waste licence application referenced below, 

determined whether the application should be made subject to an Environmental Impact 

Assessment (EIA) as respects the matters that come within the functions of the Agency.  The 

determination, and the reasons for the determination, are detailed below. 

Licence Application Details: 

Reg No. W0304-01 

Applicant Name: Packaging Laundry Limited 

Location of facility: Unit C4, Oldcourt Industrial Estate, Boghall 

Road, Bray, Wicklow. 

Licence Application Date: 25th July 2019 

Date of EIA Screening Determination: 27th March 2020 

EIA Screening Preliminary Examination:    

EIA, as respects the matters that come within the functions of the Agency, is not 

required for the activity to which the above licence application relates. 

The activity is below the specified threshold of project type 11(b) in Part 2 of Schedule 5 

of the Planning and Development Regulations 2001 as amended and having considered 

the information provided by the applicant, it has been determined that the activity is not 

likely to give rise to significant effects on the environment by virtue of its nature, size 

and location. 

This determination has been made having regard to the following  

 The limited nature and scale of the activity. 

 The absence of any significant environmental sensitivity in the vicinity and the 

absence of any likely significant effect on any sensitive location.  

 With regard to emissions, the activities are not likely to result in significant 

effects on the environment when considered in relation to the criteria as set out 

in Annex III of the EIA Directive. 

 

 

___________________     Date: 27th March 2020 

Michael Martin 

Office of Environmental Sustainability 


